
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION 111 
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 210 

LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4352 

MAY 3 0 2011 

Daniel Abodeely, M.D. 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Des Peres Hospital 
2345 Dougherty Ferry Road 
St. Louis, MO 63122 

Dear Dr. Abodeely: 

Due to a change in NRC licensing policies, we have issued a Corrected Copy of Amendment 
No. 13 to your NRC Material License No. 24-32195-01. Please note the addition of a total 
possession limit of 5 millicuries, in Item 8.D., for material authorized under 10 CFR 31 . I  1, in the 
enclosed Corrected Copy. If this is insufficient to meet your needs, please contact the U.S. 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region Ill office immediately at (630) 829-9887. 

In accordance with 10 Code of Federal Regulations 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a 
copy of this letter and its enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the 
NRC Public Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and 
Management System (ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at 
htttx//www. nrc.novlreadinn-rmladams. html. 

Sincerely, 
J q d '  

Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing Branch 
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